
  

Extra! Extra! Please submit your articles for our Newsletter publication to the office 
(office@redeemerolathe.org) by Wednesday May 15 (hard deadline). Please include pictures with your article! 

Graduation Please let the office (office@redeemerolathe.org) know if you have a student graduating from high 
school, college or any post-secondary program this spring! We would like to know where they are graduating 
from and their future plans. 

The Men’s Breakfast will be meeting on Tuesday, May 14th at 8 AM.  We will be meeting at IHOP located at 
15410 W. 119th St. Olathe, KS 66062. This IHOP is located near the intersection of 119th St. and Strang Line 
Road.  All men of Redeemer are welcome and please feel free to bring a friend too. Come and join us for 
some good fellowship and food. Note: This is NOT our usual IHOP location. This is the IHOP on the north 
side of Olathe. 

What's happening at the preschool this week?  At preschool this week our Bible story is an Earthquake 
in prison. We also did some letter review games and activities. Our Mother's Day events are this week too, so 
our preschoolers have been working on some art for their moms. Our last week of school is next week. We 
continue to enroll for our 2024-2025 school year...please share our information with others. 

Recently, our attention was directed to the importance of prayer as the nation paused recently to observe the 
National Day of Prayer. The Lutheran Center for Religious Liberty humbly asks for your prayers. Please 
pray the LCRL will continue to be a two-Kingdom light in today’s culture. 

Blood Pressure Checks with our Parish Nurse, Jan Warford, will be held on Sunday May 19th. Her station 
will be located between the office and the library. Come get your numbers checked once 1st service 
concludes OR before 2nd service starts. 

2024 Kansas District Pentecost Offering Through the 2023 Pentecost Offering and designated funds, a total 
of $50,000 was sent by the Kansas District in support of the West Africa partnership! Thank you so much for 
your support! Our Christian brothers and sisters in Guinea and West Africa still need your prayers and 
gifts! There is much to be done for continuing support of the seminary and Lutheran education. To learn more 
or make an online gift, visit the West Africa/Guinea page on the District website, https://kslcms.org/guinea-
westafrica.  

The Monday Morning Bible Study will meet for the last time this spring on Monday, May 13th. We have 
barely started the study of the book of Revelation and we are all looking forward to fall when we begin 
again. If you are interested in another chance to study God's Word together with fellow members here 
at Redeemer, please consider joining us on Monday, September 9th for the new year together. We will 
kick off the study time with breakfast at Dave and Shirly Kleiner's home that morning.  If you should decide to 
join us in the fall as a new member of the group, please let Dave or Shirly know so that they can make 
arrangements to have materials ready for you. Again, we have barely introduced the study and you will be 
joining at a perfect time to be part of the study of Revelation. 

THE GREAT JUNGLE JOURNEY VBS: 
AN EPIC CRUISE FROM GENESIS TO REVELATION 

JUNE 10TH – 13TH  9:00AM - 11:30AM 

  May 12 
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Kids have lots of questions: Did God really create everything? Why do bad things happen? Was Noah’s Ark 
real? Why do I need to be saved? Can I trust the Bible? At this VBS, your kids will explore the biblical 
answers to these questions as they sail along on a fun jungle cruise, learning about the 7 C’s of 
History: Creation, Corruption, Catastrophe, Confusion, Christ, Cross and Consummation. Kids will discover 
how these events shape our world, and how to connect the Bible to their everyday life. Registration is OPEN 
at: Redeemer Lutheran Church | Digital Tools by Answers in Genesis (myanswers.com) or scan here: 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!! 
As you can imagine, a Jungle Cruise requires a large crew! If you are interested in assisting, we have 
LOTS of options! 

• Youth that have completed 4th grade can volunteer as Crew Leaders that week to guide kids thru 
the jungle! 

• We also need adults/older teens who can attend that week to assist with the different activities. 
• We also need behind-the-scenes crews!  LOTS of collecting, organizing, and decorating happens in 

advance. 
If you are interested, contact Michelle Johnson: 913-449-6413 

Germany & Austria Trip 2024. Pastor Robert Weinkauf (Risen Savior in Basehor, KS) will be hosting a trip to 
Germany & Austria from September 13-24, 2024. You’ll visit places where the great reformer, Martin Luther 
and his fellow colleagues walked and worshiped. There are several ways to get all the details: see the flyer 
in the Info Hallway, contact Lynette Ford at 970-215-1687, visit LutherTours.com (or call: 844-777-1517) OR 
visit: https://christiantravelplanners.com/tours/germany-austria-oktoberfest-tour-092024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Redeemer Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/RedeemerOlathe/ 

Redeemer YouTube: youtube.com/@RedeemerOlathe 
Pastor Kahle’s contact info: email: pastorkahle@redeemerolathe.org Cell: 913-274-5564 

Pastor Kahle’s Twitter: twitter.com/pastorkahle / Pastor Kahle’s Facebook: facebook.com/pastorkahle 
Pastor’s Self-Schedule Calendar: https://calendly.com/revkahle/standardvisit 

Carly’s contact info (during work hours): office@redeemerolathe.org Cell: 913.207.5520 
Office Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00am-12:00 (noon) & 1:00pm-5:00pm; Friday: Closed 
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WEEKLY GIVING: GENERAL FUND 
Weekly Actual $14,714 • Weekly Average $11,997 • Weekly Needed $9,654 

Year to Date Actual $215,952 • Year to Date Needed $173,772 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CALENDAR 
 
Sunday May 12th 
8:30 AM In-Person/Online Worship 
9:30 AM Fellowship 
10:00 AM Adult Bible Study 
11:00 AM Divine / Signed Worship 
 
Monday May 13th 
9:00 AM Monday Morning Bible Study 
10:45 AM Cedar Lake Service 
7:00 PM NA Meeting (Underground) 
 
Tuesday May 14th 
8:00 AM Men’s Breakfast – Off Campus 
1:30 PM LWML Meeting – Ruth Circle 

3:30 PM Mentor with Deaconess Interns 
5:00 PM CLC Meeting – Officers Only 
8:00 PM NA Meeting (Underground) 
 
Wednesday May 15th 
9:30 AM Chapel – Preschool but open to the 
congregation to enjoy! 
5:30 PM FH reserved for Nara 
7:00 PM Choir Practice 
7:00 PM Men’s Bible Class (Classroom 1) 
 
Thursday May 16th 
9:30 AM Chapel – Preschool but open to the 
congregation to enjoy! 
3:30 PM Mentor with Deaconess Interns 
 
Friday May 17th 
8:00 AM Preschool – Last Day of School 
8:00 PM NA Meeting (Underground) 
 
Saturday May 18th 
2:00 PM Graduation Party – G. Briscoe 
(decorating will start around 12-noon) 
 
Sunday May 19th 
8:30 AM In-Person/Online Worship 
9:30 AM Fellowship 
9:30 AM Blood Pressure Checks (Narthex) 
10:00 AM Adult Bible Study 
11:00 AM Divine / Signed Worship 
12:30 PM Deaf Ministry Get Together 
3:00 PM Good Samaritan Service 

Need Prayer?  
Contact your Elder.  
(A-B) Gary Ernst 913.782.2014   
(C-F) Cory Baum 913.558.0935  
(G-H) Dennis Gray 913.829.6065  
(I-L) Gary Ernst 913.782.2014 
(M-O) Bob Murphy 913.768.4620 
(P-R) Dave Kleiner 913.764.7588 
(S-Z) Cecil Stuerke 913.780.0478 
 
Here are your current CLC 
members: 
Janet Bachnick, President 
Annette Peterson, Treasurer 
Chris Baker, Secretary 
Gary Ernst, Head Elder 
Bob Murphy, Elder Rep. 
Shirly Kleiner 
Shirley Lusk 
Patrick McCartney 
Chris Owens 
Barb Rademann 
Dale Schnelle 
 
Communion this week: 
 
Setup:  Cindy Feggestad 
Reset:  Jan Warford 
Takedown: Chris Baker 
 


